
PROJECT JAMES HOUSE 

March is Women’s History Month. In 

celebration of that, we would like to collect 

items needed by the James House for the 

women housed in their facility.  The James 

House is the only accredited nonprofit 

organization helping people affected by sexual 

violence, domestic violence and stalking in our 

area. 

 

Below you will find a list of items needed: 

Bath towels, bottles of shampoo, laundry 

detergent, fabric softener, deodorant, bottles 

of lotion, paper towels, nail clippers, boxes of 

cereal,  canned food, nonperishable foods, 

shaving razors, shaving cream, tissues, hair 

spray, toilet paper, twin bed sheets, shower 

curtains and liners, cleaning supplies. Cash 

contributions are always appreciated. 

Collections begin today and go to April 2nd for 

our project. Bring items to the Gregory Church  

Fellowship Hall.  Baskets will be provided for 

these items.            Thank you for giving!! 


